

Dear former Marching Southerner/Ballerina:

We are a little over a month away from our annual Southerners reunion and we can't wait to have you all back on campus with us!

We have set Friday, November 8, and Saturday, November 9, for this year's gathering. Please keep in mind the deadline date for ordering extra tickets is **November 1**. We cannot take requests for extra tickets after this date because all tickets must be printed and placed in individual envelopes for your pickup. Also, any tickets not picked up either immediately before the dinner Friday night or before rehearsal on Saturday will be left at the Will Call window located outside the new side of the stadium at Ticket Booth A.

Information regarding the weekend's schedule is below and your reservation form is enclosed.

- *DINNER (Fri. Nov. 8) 6pm Club Level Area (Stadium Towers 5th floor)
- *SOUTHERNERS PERFORMANCE and ALUMNI REHEARSAL (after dinner) on the field
- *ALUMNI REHEARSAL (Sat. Nov. 9) 10 am on the field
- *BALLERINAS You are strongly encouraged to attend alumni rehearsal Sat. morning on the field. A t-shirt is available, if you wish to order one. Contact Noelle Millirons at nmillirons@jsu.edu to order one as soon as possible as orders are due by Oct. 21. T-Shirts are \$12. These can be worn for reunion, but don't have to be. Be sure to visit the new Marching Ballerina website at marchingballerinas.org! Contact Noelle for any Ballerina questions by email above or call her at (256)782-5493.
- * INDIVIDUAL GROUP (Guard, 20Js, Trombones, etc.) REHEARSALS please keep checking the Southerners website at www.marchingsoutherners.org. Should separate group rehearsals be organized, they will be posted.
- *LUNCH ON YOUR OWN A great chance to check out the JSU Cafeteria and campus WOW Wingery or the Food Court in the Montgomery Building as well as several new eateries on the Square uptown and Mama Goldberg's Deli across from Stadium Towers!

BE SURE TO CHECK IN AT THE REGISTRATION TABLE BEFORE DINNER FRIDAY NIGHT TO PICK UP YOUR WRISTBAND FOR ENTRY TO THE STADIUM AND ANY PREPAID EXTRA TICKETS.

IF YOU ARE NOT ATTENDING THE DINNER, REGISTRATION WILL BE ON GAMECOCK FIELD ON SATURDAY MORNING BEFORE REHEARSAL. (IF NOT PICKED UP SATURDAY MORNING, ALL REMAINING PAID TICKETS WILL BE TAKEN TO "WILL CALL" WINDOW AT TICKET BOOTH "A" AND WILL BE IN YOUR NAME)

For the performance, we encourage you to wear your "50th Anniversary" red windbreaker or a Southerners/Ballerina alumni shirt AND khaki pants. *If you do not have one of these, please wear a red shirt with khaki pants.* Please watch the Southerners website for more details (www.marchingsoutherners.org).

We look forward to seeing you all on November 8th and 9th!

BLOW SOUTHERNERS!

Kaci Ogle '95/'04 Director of Alumni Relations